
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to raise awareness about the 

increasing number of insurance scams targeting individuals and families. 

With the rise in fraudulent activities, it's essential to be vigilant and informed. Here are some 

important tips to protect yourself: 

• Always verify the identity of the person contacting you. 

• Do not share personal or financial information over the phone or email unless you are 

sure of the recipient's identity. 

• Be cautious of offers that seem too good to be true. 

• Report any suspicious activity to your local authorities or insurance provider. 

We encourage you to stay informed and protect your hard-earned assets. If you have any 

questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider this important message. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 


